
 

 

 

 

 

 

East Main Street Paving  
GRTC Pulse buses may detour during ongoing street paving near Shockoe 

Bottom and Rocketts Landing. 

Updated 4/3/2023 @ 12:00 pm 

WHAT: Street paving on East Main Street near Shockoe bottom between 14th Street and Dock 

Street. 

WHEN: Effective immediately until work is complete. Paving work generally takes place Monday 

through Friday from 9:00 am – 5:00 pm. Paving work is weather dependent. GRTC does not have 

information regarding the expected completion of work at this time. 

IMPACTS: Due to limited resources for traffic control, Main Street Station, Shockoe Bottom, and East 
Riverfront Stations may be out of service at times as road closures restricts travel on East Main 
Street. Rocketts Landing Pulse station remains open in the East End. Please be advised that service 
may be inconsistent at Main Street Station, Shockoe Bottom, and East Riverfront in both directions as 
road conditions change quickly during milling and paving. Expect delays along the Pulse route due to 
observed detours. 

Riders may call GRTC Customer Service at 804-358-4782 from 6:30 am – 7:00 pm Monday through 
Friday for assistance with bus tracking. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 


